I hope you're getting excited about your upcoming vacation!
I'm reminding you that your final payment is due soon. Attached is a copy of your travel confirmation. You can use the "Pay Now" button on the confirmation to submit your final payment quickly and securely. Of course, you're also welcome to call me if you'd prefer to pay over the phone. Please note that cruise lines, airlines, and resorts must have payments on or before the due date.
While reviewing your documents, please double-check that your passport will be valid for at least six months after your return date. This is an important detail, and we want to make sure you're all set to travel without any hiccups. Also, please ensure that the first and last names on your travel documents match your passports to avoid any issues during travel.
As always, I'm here to answer any questions you may have. Feel free to give me a call or send over an email anytime.

